
NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR 
UPPER SWEDE ALLEY UTILITY REPLACEMENT – ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION:  Park City Municipal Corporation (City), located in Summit County 
Utah, is soliciting written Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from qualified consulting 
engineering firms for the purpose of providing professional engineering services for the Upper 
Swede Alley Utility Replacement (“Project”).  

The proposal requirements, project objectives, and key elements of the project are described in 
the RFQ package. 
 
PROPOSALS DUE:  4:00 p.m. local time, October 23, 2015, at the Park City Public Works 
Offices, 1053 Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 

PROJECT NAME:  UPPER SWEDE ALLEY UTILITY REPLACEMENT – ENGINEERING 
SERVICES 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE:  October 3, 2015, by request 
via email from christine.morgan@parkcity.org or at the Park City Public Works Office, 1053 
Iron Horse Drive, Park City, Utah 84060 
 
PRE-PROPOSAL CONFERENCE:  A pre-proposal conference will not be held for this project. 

PROJECT LOCATION: Park City, Utah 

OWNER:  Park City Municipal Corporation, P.O. Box 1480, Park City, Utah  84060 

CONTACT: Nick Graue, Project Engineer 
E-mail: nick.graue@parkcity.org 

 
Park City reserves the right to reject any or all proposals received. Furthermore, the City shall 
have the right to waive any informality or technicality in proposals received when in the best 
interest of the City. 
 


